

April 7, 2009 for May 8, 2009

Dear Sichan,

Barbara and I congratulate you as you are appropriately honored by the Asian/Pacific American Heritage Association with the George H.W. Bush APA Heritage Award.

When we think of you, we think about an outstanding leader and public servant; we think about honor, decency, and integrity; we think about service to others.

The APAHA has chosen well in naming you the recipient of this award, and we Bushes join them in saluting you. Well done, my friend, and well deserved.

With warmest personal regards,

Ambassador Sichan Siv c/o Asian/Pacific American Heritage Association Houston, Texas